
 

New Associate Vice Chancellor Selected 

March 15, 2022 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am pleased to announce that a familiar face will be stepping into a new leadership role at the District. 

Eric Klein has been selected to serve as Associate Vice Chancellor, Educational Support Services. In this 

critical position, he will lead the development of practices and procedures to improve processes that 

support students, coordinate the District’s strategic enrollment management efforts, manage 

institutional data and work closely with Information Technology to improve and design systems to 

support operations.  

Since 2019, Eric has served as Grossmont College’s Dean of Learning and 

Technology Resources. He is highly regarded by his peers and leaders in the 

District, and deeply committed to serving students.  

In his current role, Eric has worked to align Grossmont’s learning and 

technology resources with its strategic direction and mission. He oversees 

four departments: Distance Education, Instructional Technology Services, 

Learning Assistance and Library Operations. He supervises faculty, staff and 

financial resources, and serves on leadership committees and councils.  

Previously, Eric worked in several roles at Ashford University, including as Dean of the Honors College 

and Chair of the Department of Social and Behavioral Sciences. He has taught Psychology, Honors and 

Homeland Security courses. Eric also worked as a Staff Psychologist at Lehigh University.   

In his current and prior roles, Eric has provided support for academic and student affairs, accreditation, 

strategic planning, and enrollment management. He also brings a passion for accreditation and 

compliance, as a Peer Reviewer for the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, and 

WASC Senior College and University Commission.  

Eric earned a Bachelor of Arts in Psychology from The College of New Jersey. He holds a Master of Arts 

in General - Theoretical Psychology and a Doctor of Philosophy in Clinical Psychology from Fairleigh 

Dickinson University. He is passionate about continuing education, and has completed numerous 

professional development and certificate programs, including in Executive Leadership and Diversity, 

Equity and Inclusion in the Workplace.  

Please join me in congratulating Eric on his new role, which begins April 11.  

Sincerely,  

Lynn 

Lynn Ceresino Neault, Ed.D. 

Chancellor, Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District 


